From: MHA IROSES (MHA)
Sent: Sunday, 29 March 2020 12:11 PM
Subject: [For Information] Registry of Societies: Deferment of Annual GeneralMeeting

Message Classification: Restricted

Dear Sirs/Madams,

Deferment of Annual General Meeting

ROS has no objection to the delay in the holding of AGM by societies or for societies to adopt alternative means to conduct their AGM in view of the current COVID-19 situation. However, as the holding
of the AGM is a requirement of the Constitution of most societies, members should be notified and their agreement obtained if there is any deviation from the Constitution.

2 Your saciety may wish to seek the views of your advisers on appropriate methods of reaching out to, and obtaining the agreement of your members on delaying the AGM.

Yours faithfully,

Registry of Societies
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WARNING: "Privileged/Confidential infermation may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended addressee, you must not copy, distibute or take any action in reliance thereon. Communication of any information in this email to any unauthorized person is an offence

under the Official Secrets Act [Cap 213). Please nofify

ender immediately if you receive this in error.”

NOTICE: For enquiries on societies matters, you may contact us at 6391 6325 or MHA ROS Feedback@mbha.gov.sg.



